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Englishcombe  Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 Consultation 
 
 
The following page presents a summary, written by Officers at Bath and North East Somerset Council, of the comments made during the 
Regulation 16 consultation on the Englishcombe Neighbourhood Plan, which took place between 2

nd
 March and 13

th
 April 2016. The 

summary is written to provide assistance to the Examiner and to allow anyone who wishes to see some of the issues raised. It does not 
contain every point a consultee has made. The Examiner will read the comments of each consultee in full. 
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Date Consultee Comment 
Format 

Comment  

3rd March 2016  Highways Agency  Email Good morning 
 
Thank you for consulting Highways England on the 
proposed Englishcombe Neighbourhood Plan. The 
area covered by the proposed plan is some distance 
from the strategic road network (SRN) for which we 
are responsible.  
 
We have reviewed the submitted information and 
find it both clear and informative. As the plan 
objectives will have little impact on the SRN we have 
no comments to make on it. 
 
We hope the plan is successful and look forward to 
hearing it has progressed. 
 
Regards 
 
Jacqui Ashman 

04th March 2016 North Somerset Council  Email Thank you for your notification in relation to the 
Englishcombe Neighbourhood Plan. 
North Somerset Council have no comments to make 
on the submitted plan. 
Kind regards, 
 
Celia Dring  

 


